
1

Eoin O'Connor

From: Tony Brew <tony.brew@opw.ie>
Sent: Thursday 20 May 2021 13:15
To: Oxigen Waste Transfer
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application  

 
Hi 
 
I have no comments to make. 
 
thanks 
  
 
—— 
Tony Brew  
Environment Section 
 
—— 
Oifig na nOibreacha Poiblí 
Office of Public Works 
 
Teach Theampall Mungairit, Mungairit, Co Luimnigh, V94 EK07  
Templemungret House, Mungret, Co Limerick, V94 EK07 
—— 
M +353 87 937 2659 T +353 46 942 2102 
https://gov.ie/opw 
 
—— 
To send me files larger than 30MB, please use the link below 
https://filetransfer.opw.ie/filedrop/tony.brew@opw.ie 
 
Email Disclaimer: https://www.gov.ie/en/organisation-information/439daf-email-disclaimer/  

From: Oxigen Waste Transfer <oxigenderryarkin@ftco.ie>  
Sent: 20 May 2021 12:34 
To: Tony Brew <tony.brew@opw.ie> 
Subject: Stakeholder Consultation for Development Application  
 
Dear Sir,  
 
Oxigen Environmental intends to apply to Offaly County Council for permission to develop a Materials Recovery Facility 
(MRF) at a site in Derryarkin, Croghan, Co. Offaly.  Oxigen Environmental has appointed Fehily Timoney and Company to 
prepare an Environmental Impact Assessment Report (EIAR) for the proposed development. Please see attached Letter 
describing the proposed development and requesting commentary you may have on the proposed development, 
relevant to your area of expertise. A response to this letter is required within four weeks, 18th June 2021.  
If you have no comments to make, we would be grateful if you would please acknowledge receipt of this letter. 
Comments or acknowledgements can be sent via email to oxigenderryarkin@ftco.ie. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Jennifer O’Hanlon  
for Richard Deeney 
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